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February 23, 1965

MR. S. C. ANDERSON, Chairman
De Sabla Division
Joint Grievance Committee

The Union has recently informed the Company members of
the Review Committee that the above subject grievance should be
removed from the agenda of the Review Committee. We are
attaching a copy of the Union's letter for your information.

It will be in order for you to note in the minutes of
your next Division Joint Grievance Committee meeting that this
case is considered closed.

L. V. BROWN, Chairman
Review Committee

LVB:RS
Attach.

cc: VJThompson
EFSibley
CLYager
EEFoley
LiMitchell



February 16, 1963

e, L. V. Brown, Mm
Review Committee

Pacific Gas & Electric Company
245 Market 5treet

San Francisco, California

Dear Mx. Browm!

Reference is made to Review Case #134 (De Sabla
oivision Grievance #36). The procedure established
during our natotiatiaul in 1963 covering the use of
imergency Relief Operators will take care of situa~
tions such as the one in this case in the future.

It is therefore sgreed that Review Case #134 will
be considered closed,

Very truly yours,

L. L. Mitchell, Secxestary
Review Committee

LIM:do
cc: ‘WMFPleming
RWrields



